
Buzzy Bee Newsletter
Dear Buzzy Bee Families,

Fall is a magical time in the 
Buzzy Bee classroom. The routines 
have clicked, friendships are being 
formed and we are learning so 
much!

On October 31st we will have a 
Halloween class party. The sign up 
will go up soon.  We will also be 
learning about Dia de los Muertos
(Day of the Dead) and will make an 
altar to honor our loved ones who 
have passed away. 

Please make sure to sign up for 
Parent/Teacher Conferences.

At the end of each month we will 
explore the country we are learning 
about by taking a ‘trip.’ We have 
started getting ready by making a 
passport and suitcase with stamps 
from all the countries we will visit 
this year.

Homework

Homework will start in October. It 
will be sent on a daily basis and 

expected to be returned the next 
day. Your child will earn an incentive 
for returning homework everyday. 
Homework is meant to be a fun 

and easy activity your child can do 
on their own. A reading log goes 

home weekly as well. Reading on a 
daily basis to your child helps 
develop strong cognitive skills.   

Core Value:
Hospitality

Themes: 
Farm
Fire Safety
Pumpkins
Halloween

Letters:
I, L, T, J

Numbers:
1, 2, 3, 4

Colors:
red, blue, yellow    

Geography: 
Germany

Mrs. Mendoza’s Contact Email
preschool4-bb1@nazarethschool.org

Important dates for
October
• 10/5 Picture Makeup Day
• 10/6 Half Day
Fall Family Picnic at Noon
• 10/9 No School / Columbus Day
• 10/20 No School Preschool

Catechist Certification Day
• 10/22-26 Parent/Teacher

Conferences
• 10/28 Halloween Carnival 6-8 pm
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